
Kenosha County will be tree trimming and 
shaping the foliage along Highway Q (104th 
St/Winfield Rd) in the Village of Bristol 
starting January 24th, 2024. The Highway will 
remain open to traffic during the Tree 
Trimming for local access needs.   

Tree Trimming Period:

January 24, 2024, through
February 2024

Project details:
� Highway Q 

    (104th St./Winfield Rd.)

  From: Highway U (136 th Ave.)
  To: Highway 45 (Bristol Rd.)

� Minimal tree trimming to shape the 
foliage in preparation for a 
resurfacing project scheduled for 
summer 2024. Trimming will 
enhance evaporation and drainage, 
which will aid in extending the 
pavement lifespan.

� Tree trimming will be minimal and 
is not anticipated to impact the 
health of the trees.

WHEN and WHAT
TREE TRIMMING NOTICE

Highway Q from Highway U/136th Ave to 
Highway 45

HIGHWAY 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Project Information

Greg Brunner

Highway Foreman

Phone (262) 653-1870
Gregory.Brunner@
kenoshacountywi.gov

The project team thanks you for your patienceand cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  
www.kenoshacounty.org
/highways
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